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Thank you North Atlanta, Brookhaven, and South Dekalb Rotary Clubs, FODAC and  
The 57th Fighter Group Restaurant for coming together for this day of service in our community! 



Thank you for your Service! 



Many hands make lite work! Thank you! 





Seven (7) Rotary Clubs, one Rotaract Club and 
FODAC were represented and provided a total of 
46 people who participated in this day of service!   
 

Many thanks to the North Atlanta Rotaract Club, 
and the Rotary Clubs of Brookhaven, South 
DeKalb, Tucker, Sylhet Sunshine (of Bangladesh), 
Stone Mountain, Duluth and of course, North 
Atlanta.  We gathered an estimated $160,000 
worth of home medical equipment to be 
refurbished and recycled by FODAC an put back 
into use for those in need.  Congratulations to all 
for a job well done! 
 

Special thanks to our co-sponsoring partner 
coordinators, Bonnie Hardage and Patrick Lewis 
of the Brookhaven Club, and Ceasar Gaiters of the 
South DeKalb Club.  This is our first collaborative 
service event of the year; we made a great team!  
We plan to participate in many more successful 
endeavors together! 
  

We are also grateful to the 57th Fighter Group 
Restaurant for their support in allowing us to 
gather on the Patio for breakfast, fellowship and 
instructions, and for offering their parking lot as 
our drop-off point for collections.  Thank you for 
these gifts! 
 

Mahalo nui loa to all involved.   
 

Be proud of your Service above Self, and of 
Rotary Serving Humanity! 

Being a Rotarian 


